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M Mitnooaiy EducatioD

A school prayer calendar will help. Take a

sheet of white art board or Bristol board and

print across the top some Scriptural reference

to prayer and then add columns as follows

:

Name Station Work Occasion

Then let the pupils, of their own initiative,

write i the names of missionaries for the

school's calendar for whom public prayer may

be offered. Under the caption "Occasion"

the pupils may add the time and manner of

their point of contact with the missionaries.

This prayer bulletin may be hung on the wall

low enough for all to reach and should have

a pencil attached.

Pupils should also be encouraged, through

the teachers in the classes, to use private

prayer calendars. Those made by the pupils

themselves, in which they can enter their own

objects for intercession, are preferable.

Scriptiire Re«diiig

The missionary value of Scripture reading,

alternately or collectively, lies in the selection

of the passage and the appropriate comments


